
Hello Summer School Parents, 

We are so excited that your child is attending summer school at Columbia Elementary. I would like to share that we 
have a two-lane car loop dismissal procedure. Our parents will enter the school in two lanes and at the entrance 
point to the front loop of the school, our cars will zipper into one lane at the cones. Please review the visual below 
of the car loop arrival and drop-off procedures. 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher or Mrs. Parks at 321-676-1319 ext. 43015. 

Mrs. Parks 
Assistant Principal 
 

 


